
THE BARRY CROLAND FAMILY LAW 
AMERICAN INN OF COURT 

WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS! 

Who We Are: 

The Inn of Court is comprised of sitting and 
retired judges as well as new and 
experienced attorneys interested in learning 
about the practice of family law. 

Details: 
Eight monthly meetings are held at the 
Highlawn in West Orange, N.J. We provide a 
cocktail hour and dinner with a program 
after, offering the opportunity to socialize, 
interact and learn from each other.  All 
attendees will also earn 1.5 ICLE credits for 
each meeting. 

Cost: 

The cost is $550 a year. 
TO JOIN PLEASE CONTACT: 

Ellen L. Koblitz, P.J.A.D. (Ret.) 
Special Counsel  

Pashman Stein Walder Hayden PC 

(201) 270-4949



 

 

BARRY CROLAND FAMILY INN OF COURT 

 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION (2023-2024) 

 

 

 

1. Name: 

 

 

 

2. Date of admission to the New Jersey Bar: 

 

 

 

3. Admitted in other jurisdictions? Yes ___________ No _____________ 

List state(s) and date(s) of admission: 

 

 

 

4. (a) Are you presently in good standing in the jurisdictions in which you have been 

admitted? If not, explain: 

 

 

(b) How many years have you been actively practicing law? 

 

 

 

(c)   Do you presently practice matrimonial/family law? If yes, what percentage of your 

practice is related to this area of the law? 

 

 

 

 

5. Office address: ______________________________________________________ 

(Firm Name)     (Number of Attorneys) 

 

________________________________________________________ 

 

   ________________________________________________________ 

 

   ________________________________________________________ 

   (Telephone Number)    (Fax Number) 

 

   ________________________________________________________ 

   (E-mail Address) 

  



 

 

 

 

6. Are there particular skill areas or subject areas you are seeking to improve or have a 

particular interest in? What are they? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       _________________________________ 

Dated:       (Signature) 

 

 

Please attached a copy of your business card and return to Ellen L. Koblitz, PJAD (ret.) President, 

Pashman Stein Walder Hayden, Court Plaza South, 21 Main Street, Suite 200E, Hackensack, N.J. 

07601 Email: ekoblitz@pashmanstein.com 

 

 

(DO NOT WRITE BELOW THIS LINE) (FOR OFFICE USE ONLY) 

 

Date received: ___________________ 

 

Acceptance Date: _________________ 

 

Payment: ________________________ 
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